
 
 
 

 
   
                                             
13th September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Meet the Teacher Evening for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
 
You are invited to, ‘Meet the Teacher Evening’ on Wednesday 20th September, between 3.40-4.30 
p.m. It will be led by your child’s class teacher. 
 
The aim of the meeting is to talk to you as a group of parents and carers about the curriculum, class 
routines and learning targets set for your child and the ways we will be supporting your child to achieve 
these targets in school.  
 
We will also be sharing important information with you about ways that you can support your child at 
home. 
 
Please note that this is not a, ‘Parents and Carers Evening’ for one to one conversations about children. 
The one to one meetings will take place later in the term. 
 
If after the meeting you feel that you do need to speak in more detail about your child’s learning, please 
make an appointment with your child’s class teacher. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting next week: Wednesday 20th September, between 
3.40-4.30 p.m. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Hina Shah – Headteacher 

                                 
    
    
            


